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London Weekly Fireside Chat, Week 9
July 10, 2020

Katten hosts a weekly, 15-minute fireside chat podcast series on notable UK and European 
developments from the prior week's Corporate and Financial Weekly Digest. In this week's edition, 
Neil Robson addresses the September reopening of the UK's Temporary Permissions Regime 
registration window for EU/ EEA firms, Carolyn Jackson tackles the updates to ESMA's Q&As on 
EMIR, MiFIR Data Reporting and MiFID II and MiFIR Transparency, and Nathaniel Lalone rounds out 
the discussion by suggesting that the European authorities should watch their language when writing 
new rules.

To listen to the podcast recording, click here.
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